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IN OUR PROVINCE:

We welcome Michelle Garlinski from November 13th – Sunday, November 22nd into the province. Michelle
will be staying at McMillan Residence and attending several medical appointments while she is here.
Welcome Home!
Congratulations to Sr. Lesley Sacouman who was this year’s recipient of the Ignatian Tribute Award from
St. Paul’s High School this past Tuesday Nov.3rd. We rejoice with her!
Thank you to all those who responded to the Refugee Sponsorship Appeal. The Leadership Team will
gather with those who will form the co-ordinating committee within the next weeks.
We have hired a nurse for our province, Lanyse Guay, will meet and greet our sisters and staff at the
Despins Residence on Tuesday, Nov. 10th. We welcome her onboard.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

At SMA this next month:
November 19 2015: Burning Bright Speaker Series: “Beyond the Truth & Reconciliation Commission.
What can we do to advance reconciliation?” Reception at 5:30 PM in the Sheila Chipman Atrium. Panel
discussion in Durocher Library at 6:15 PM. Appetizers and refreshments will be served. Tickets are $20 by
reservation from ggaudes@smamb.ca or 204-478-6030.
November 26-28 2015: St. Mary’s Academy proudly presents Annie. Tickets are $15 each on sale
effective Tuesday, October 20th 2015. Thursday and Friday presentations are at 7:30 PM and Saturday at
2 PM

OUT AND ABOUT:

CHAM: The Legacy Of Care And Compassion Speakers Series Begins:
Nov. 18th, 2015: Sr. Mary Haddad, RSM will speak on cultivating a culture of care and compassion in
today’s society as influenced by the culture of women religious through mission integration and leadership
development. St. Boniface Hospital - Samuel Cohen Auditorium St. Exhibit opens at 6 PM. Keynote
Speaker at 7 PM.
November 19th, 2015: Leadership Session: Leading Catholic Organizations today – assuring mission and
identity of Catholic ministries in our times. Norwood Hotel, 9 AM – 11 AM. Call 204-925-8385 to register.

Canadian Association of Spiritual Care (CASC) hosts a workshop open to all – Caring for Body, Mind
and Spirit as Loved Ones Age, Sat. Nov. 14th Douglas Mennonite Church 9 - 4 PM. See poster attached.

Congratulations to the Bombers who are promoting T-SHIRTS at the Grey Cup Game here in Winnipeg.
The T-SHIRTS read “SEX IS NOT A SPORT!” Anti-Trafficking is making its way, slow but sure!!!

A Note from Pregnancy and Distress Services: Thanks to you, PFSS can continue making a difference
with the wonderful community members. Your donation will provide us with excellent resources.

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:

Please pray for those who have died and those who mourn their loss…Sister Zénon D’Astous, SNJM
(Sister Marie-Zénon Violette D’Astous) who departed this life on November 4, 2015, at St. Joseph of
Carondelet Provincial House in Latham, New York.
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